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DIVISION ADVISORY

No. _[ ,5.2018

To: Heads of Fiscally-Autonomous Secondary Schools
From: Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Seminar for Fiscally-Autonomous Secondary Schools
Date: July 2, 2018

This is fo inform all concemed that the Department of Budget and
Management, as lead agency of the accredited Composite Team Trainers of the
Govemment Procurement Policy Board will conduct a seminar on July 10-12, 2018 at
the Quest Hotel and Conference Center (formerly Holiday Inn), Clarkfield,
Pampanga.

Attached is a letter from Ms. Elisa D. Salon, Director IV, Department of Budget
and Management, Region lll, for reference and information.
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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT
REGIONAL OFFICE 1II

June 8, 2018

Dr. Leilani S. Cunanan

OIC - Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd - Division of Angeles City
Angeles City, Pampanga

Dear Dr. Cunanan:

Warm greetings!

As part of the Continuing Professional Education for Procurement Practitioners as
provided under Section 16 of the Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of RA No.
9184, the Department of Budget and Management, as the lead agency of the accredited
Composite Team Trainers of the Government Procurement Policy Board will conduct a
seminar on July 10-12, 2018 at the Quest Hotel and Conference Center (Formerly Holiday
Inn), Clarkfield, Pampanga.

Registration starts at 8:00 am and the seminar will start at 9:00 am on July 10, 2018. A
registration fee of P9.600.00 is requested from each participant to cover registration fee of
P6.000.00 and hotel accommodation and food of P3,600.00.

For this purpose, may we invite the School Principals and other personnel involved in
procurement of the fiscally-autonomous secondary schools (FASS) under your coverage
to attend the seminar. Hence, may we therefore request your Division to disseminate the
information to your respective FASS. Attached is a copy of the program for your perusal and
information.

It is our hope that this activity may serve its purpose to the concerned staff and secondary
schools. Kindly confirm the attendance of the participants to Ms. Maria Cristina M. Dela
Cruz at (045) 436-14-79 or email at medelacruz@dbm.gov.ph on or before July 3, 2018.

We thank you for your continuing support to the programs and projects of the Department.
More power and God bless!
Very truly yours,

-

ELISA D. SALON
Director IV
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